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• The Superintendent is currently reviewing the additional information she requested to 

determine what her French Immersion secondary recommendation to the Board will be.  
The earliest that we could see this recommendation coming forward is the December 14 
Board meeting.  I will have a better idea of the timing of the recommendation coming 
forward will be December 7.  Time will be allowed to ensure we have the best 
information in front of us to the best decision for the program and EIPS as a whole. 
 

• School Assurance Reviews will be starting up next week. Glen Allen will be held on 
November 24 at 1pm at Brentwood Elementary. School Councils are encouraged to have 
representatives attend along with your school administration. 

 
• The Board hosted the Education Critic and Sherwood Park MLA today.  We arranged a 

few classroom visits at Davidson Creek and Bev Facey, to highlight class size and 
classroom complexity and its impact on outcome for students.  Very productive meeting 
as we covered, Board autonomy, school construction, red tape, funding formula, high 
school CTS funding and Puff funding.  


